
 
 

On Monday, April 24, 2017 7:47 PM, Shanky <gpa@iodglobal.com> wrote:  

  

Dear Mr. Sarma,   

   

It was a great pleasure, having your “Oil India Limited” with us at Institute Of 

Directors (IOD), India’s Dubai Global Convention 2017 and Golden Peacock Awards 

Presentation Ceremony at The Grand Hyatt in Dubai (UAE).   

    

It was a historic proud moment for IOD, as this year in Dubai, both His Highness 

Sheikh Nahyan bin Mubarak Al Nahyan, Cabinet Member and Minister of Culture 

and Knowledge Development, Govt. of UAE, and His Highness Sheikh Ahmed bin  

Saeed Al Maktoum, President, Dubai Civil Aviation Authority, Chairman & Chief 

Executive, The Emirates Airline & Group and Chairman, Dubai World, together 

presented this year's famed Golden Peacock Awards. Also seen on the dais, Lt. 

Gen. J. S. Ahluwalia, PVSM (Retd), President, Institute Of Directors, India.   

   

We were glad having you amongst us in this history making. We wish you all success 

in your endeavour.  

   

Please find attached the Award receiving pictures.   

    

You will be also glad to know that as a Winner of the “Golden Peacock National 

Training Award” for the year 2017, your organization is entitled to use the Golden 

Peacock Awards logo on all promotional materials, which evidences to all its 



customers and suppliers the highest accolade earned by the company. The high 

resolution logo is enclosed.  

   

Request you to kindly acknowledge the receipt of the Award pictures.  

   

   

Regards  
   

Shanky  

Manager - Golden Peacock Awards Secretariat  

Institute Of Directors  

M-56A, Greater Kailash, Part-II (Market)   

New Delhi – 110048, India    

Email : gpa@iodglobal.com;   

Board Nos. : +91-11- 41636294, 41636717. Fax : +91-11-41008705| M: 9711113281 

www.iodglobal.com, www.goldenpeacockaward.com  
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